NOVEMBER 2024 | ISSUE 8

HURLEY HERALD

HTTPS://TOWNOFHURLEY.US

MAYOR ED STEVENS
COUNCILOR NANETTE DAY
COUNCILOR KEANA HUERTA
MAYOR PRO TEM REYNALDO C. MAYNES
COUNCILOR PETE ORDOÑEZ

PUBLIC INPUT SOUGHT AT DECEMBER TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

The Hurley Town Council invites the public to attend its December meeting to provide input on Cody Graham's request for a business license to operate DRI Metals.

Mr. Graham is seeking to establish a business west of Diaz Avenue that would provide emergency and non-emergency railroad support services, heavy lift and transport services, and metal management.

Mr. Graham will present his business plan to meeting attendees and will answer questions related to his business operations.

The meeting is scheduled for 5 pm on Tuesday, December 10. It will be held at the Community Center at 302 Carrasco.

DATES TO REMEMBER

SANTA ARRIVES IN HURLEY FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13 4:45 AT THE FIRE STATION

TOWN OFFICES CLOSED FOR HOLIDAYS:

THURSDAY & FRIDAY NOVEMBER 28 & 29

TUESDAY & WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 24 & 25

TUESDAY & WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 31 & JANUARY 1

TOWN MEETINGS

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10

ALL MEETINGS START AT 5 PM IN THE COMMUNITY CENTER

SCAN FOR MEETING INFO



TOWN OFFICE: 537-2287 • POLICE: 537-3220 • FIRE DEPT: 537-2958

NEW APPOINTEES FILL VARIOUS POSITIONS

At its November meeting, the Hurley Town Council approved the following appointments:

George Moreno, Municipal Judge

Doug Miranda, Ánimal Control Officer

• Kevin Vigil, Chief of Police

• Darlene McBride, Town Clerk

VOLUNTEERS CONTRIBUTE TO SUCCESSFUL PUMPKIN PATCH

The 2024 Hurley Pumpkin Patch was a great success, with more than 200 pumpkins being distributed.

This amazing day that produced tons of smiles would not have been so successful without the help of many residents and volunteers.

Joel Nanez and The Patio
Restaurant donated the
pumpkins and the space for the
event. Cobre High School
Cheerleaders provided various
games for the children, and
Sarah Patterson offered face

painting.

Rebecca and Don Spann opened the Old Hurley Store so kids of all ages could view the trains. Saddlehawk, LLC, a non-profit organization, offered the highly popular carriage rides.

DJ Sounds Unique provided the great music, and Carol Murati donated the beautiful flower arrangements.

Thank you, everyone! We can't wait for next year's pumpkin patch!